Council of Chairs Meeting Minutes
Thursday, February 16, 2012
9:00 AM, 245 POT

1) Associate Dean Mike Bardo discussed the University’s new electronic grant approval form.

2) Associate Dean Ted Schatzki discussed changes to the University’s lecturer reappointment process.
3) Dean Kornbluh addressed issues with the Chairs that came out of a chair’s only meeting.  This included staff levels and salaries; budget views; an application for new faculty lines; and the College’s former policy on replacing faculty lines due to tenure denials.
